
Hello, 
 
I’m a multifamily landlord/developer in Deschutes County, and I urge you to 
oppose HB 2004-A! This bill will burden our business operations and only 
further deepen the housing crisis that exists in Central Oregon. There are 
workable solutions to the problem, this bill is a non-starter for this industry. 
 

Sincerely 

Chris Thelan 

 


